

Moscow, Mashi Poryvayevoy st. 7

Phone: : +36 1 727 8888 Fax: : +7 (499) 975-20-70 E-mail: mail@iibbank.com

## IIB Announcement on the COVID 19 pandemic situation

March 16, 2020

Dear Clients and Partners of International Investment Bank,

Taking into account the global pandemic situation related to coronavirus infection (COVID 19), in order to protect the health of its employees the Management Board of IIB has taken a decision to temporarily close the office of IIB Headquarters situated at  $V\acute{a}ci~\acute{u}t$  188, Budapest 1138 as a precautionary measure and transfer all staff into remote work mode starting March 17, 2020.

We assure our partners and clients that the Bank's internal infrastructure, including its modern IT system, will provide continuity of all business activity and operations. IIB employees remain at your full disposal on their phones and email addresses for any business related matters.

In these difficult times, we extend to all our colleagues wishes of safety and good health.

Sincerely yours,

IIB Team